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                                                      Best Bits of the Week

Early Years
Getting to know all our new friends.

Year 1
Going on a dinosaur hunt.

Year 2
Doing a virtual ride on different types of boats.

Year 3
Having our first swimming lesson.

Year 4
Superb rounding up in Maths.

Year 5
Investigating which conductors have the least resistance in Science.

Year 6
Doing an ‘Escape Room’ as an introduction to Sikhism.





Welcome to the first newsletter of the academic year. If you would like a paper copy, please let the office know.
      It is lovely to see all the children in their new, smart school uniforms. Please can I remind all parents that every child (apart from Nursery) should be wearing a tie. These are available to buy from the office (£3). Also, school uniform is black shoes. Trainers and boots are not acceptable. Each child should also have their PE kit in school at all times. Tshirts are available to buy from the office (£4).
      Please remember that dinner money is now £11 per week. Dinner money may be paid at the end of each week using our online website www.eduspot.co.uk. For those parents who do not have access to online payment, Paypoint may be used. Please see the office for a Paypoint slip if you do not have one.
Key Events Next Week 

Mon:  
Tues :       
Wed : 
Thurs : Y6 Safe 4 Autumn Workshop
Fri : 

For a full calendar, please see the school’s website
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